
Proceedings
HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
April 11, 2022
Garner, Iowa

	 The Hancock County, Iowa, 
Board of Supervisors met in ad-
journed session on the above cap-
tioned date pursuant to adjourn-
ment with Supervisors Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and 
Jerry J. Tlach present. Absent: 
none.
	 The minutes of April 4, 2022 
meeting were read and approved.
	 On motion by Supervisor Grei-
man, seconded by Supervisor Ray-
hons and carried unanimously, the 
Board gave approval to the follow-
ing: Withdraw letter of intent to I+S 
Group (ISG) for county representa-
tion and inspection services for the 
Summit Carbon Solutions project 
and use Snyder & Associates for 
county representation and inspec-
tion services for the Summit Carbon 
Solutions project. Quarterly reports 
of the Hancock County Auditor, Re-
corder, and Sheriff for the period 
ending March 31, 2022.
	 On motion by Supervisor Ray-
hons, seconded by Supervisor 
Greiman and carried unanimously, 
the Board gave approval to the fol-
lowing: Assignment of county held 
tax sale certificate numbers 3910, 
4432, CH170106, and CH180102.
	 No further business to come 
before the Board, motion made to 
adjourn at 10:53 a.m. by Supervisor 
Rayhons and carried. All Supervi-
sors present voting, “Aye,” session 
to adjourn and will meet again on 
April 18, 2022.
	 ATTEST:
	 Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor 
	 Jerry J. Tlach, Chair
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